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ITEM NO. 7

FINGAL COASTAL WAY

Question:  Councillor K. Power 

“To ask the Chief Executive for dates for the public consultation on the route 
options for the Fingal Coastal Way and to provide details as to the reasons for the 
delay to date?”

Reply

Following a series of public consultations in late 2019 around the opportunities 
and constraints facing the proposed Fingal Coastal Way, the development of the 
route options has progressed well. Given the ambition and scale of this 32km 
scheme, the significant number of properties potentially affected by the various 
options and the ongoing public health restrictions that limit the potential for face-
to-face interactions, the project team are continuing to investigate the most 
appropriate communication formats and tools to facilitate constructive 
engagement with stakeholders and other interested parties.

Accordingly, a non-statutory public consultation setting out a small number of 
routes (c.3-5 route options) over the entire route corridor, with associated 
descriptions of each option, is envisaged to take place in late Spring 2021. Given 
the previous strong feedback from Members on the need for traditional as well 
as virtual/online consultation formats, the exact dates and format will be 
determined as soon as there is more certainty on the timing of public health 
restrictions being reduced from the current Level 5.




